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Please note that we are now using the American Lung Associations Asthma Plan for our
district's asthma plan. The plan is US based and not specific to NJ, so it is missing 2
key features that the state of NJ requires you to be aware of/to be on the form.

Pemberton Township Parents and Healthcare Providers:

e The Healthcare Provider's Office Stamp needs to be on the form. Upper right top
corner would be ideal, but anywhere on the form is acceptable as long as it is
legible.

e Orders are effective for one (1) school year Only and must be renewed Annually
at the beginning of each school year.

If the form is missing the provider’s stamp it will be returned to you and can be

resubmitted once it is received. Thank you for your understanding as we transition to
using this new form.

Pemberton Township District Nurses




